
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Thursday, June 27, 2024 4:21 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 

Docket No. 20240025. 
Duke Rate Increase; RE: Duke Rate Increase 

See attached customer correspondence and reply for Docket No. 20240025. 
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Hiep Nguyen

From: Jana Blair <jana@vcdisplays.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 4:17 PM
To: Ellen Plendl
Subject: Duke Rate Increase

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, 
especially from unknown senders. 

I would also like to add that the reason for increasing the rates seems pretty vague. It appears that any company asking for 
a rate increase all use the same terminology.  They all say the exact same thing: 
 
DEF is requesting a rate increase to recover the cost of operating the Utility and allow the company an opportunity 
to earn a fair rate of return on its investment 
 
And this is all they have to write to request a rate increase and it gets granted based on that statement? That’s pretty crazy 
that every single one on that link you sent me all say the same exact thing for the increase request. Definitely needs to be 
denied. All of them. That is not even clear or clarifying anything. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Jana L. Blair 
CFO 
Phone:352-796-0060 
Fax:352-796-0401 
ISO 9001/AS9120/AC-00-56B/ITAR Registered 
DUNS 18-000-1054   Cage Code: 4AGF5 
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Hiep Nguyen

From: Ellen Plendl
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 4:20 PM
To: 'Jana Blair'
Subject: RE: Duke Rate Increase

Ms. Jana Blair 
jana@vcdisplays.com 
 
RE: FPSC Inquiry 1449848C 
 
Dear Ms. Blair: 
 
Thank you for sharing your additional comments with the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) regarding Duke 
Energy Florida (DEF).  
 
I will add your correspondence to Docket No. 20240025.   
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact me at 1‐800‐342‐3552. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ellen Plendl 
Regulatory Analyst 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach 
1‐800‐342‐3552 (phone) 
1‐800‐511‐0809 (fax) 
 
 
From: Jana Blair <jana@vcdisplays.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 4:17 PM 
To: Ellen Plendl <EPlendl@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Duke Rate Increase 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, 
especially from unknown senders. 

I would also like to add that the reason for increasing the rates seems pretty vague. It appears that any company asking for 
a rate increase all use the same terminology.  They all say the exact same thing: 
 
DEF is requesting a rate increase to recover the cost of operating the Utility and allow the company an opportunity 
to earn a fair rate of return on its investment 
 
And this is all they have to write to request a rate increase and it gets granted based on that statement? That’s pretty crazy 
that every single one on that link you sent me all say the same exact thing for the increase request. Definitely needs to be 
denied. All of them. That is not even clear or clarifying anything. 
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Thank you, 
 

 
Jana L. Blair 
CFO 
Phone:352-796-0060 
Fax:352-796-0401 
ISO 9001/AS9120/AC-00-56B/ITAR Registered 
DUNS 18-000-1054   Cage Code: 4AGF5 
 




